
 

The School has a blanket School Journey Insurance policy in place to provide appropriate cancellation, curtailment, medical and 
personal possessions cover. This policy also carries very limited personal accident insurance cover for pupils. As the School will 
not be liable for any injury arising from incidents beyond our direct control, parents/carers may wish to consider purchasing 
their own personal accident cover to enhance the limited protection of this policy.  

 
 

SDC02AT 

July 2023 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Psychology tour to London 28th November – 29th November 2023 

The Psychology department is pleased to offer our bi-annual school tour to London to support our curriculum plans for 
Psychology students and to enhance learning experiences within the school. 
 
The key details about the planned trip are: 

• 2 days and 1 night. Departs on Tuesday 28th November 2023 & returns on Wednesday 29th November 2023 
• The provisional cost is £265.00 per pupil (this is a voluntary contribution, but please note that if insufficient 

contributions are received, the trip may have to be cancelled). 
• The price includes travel to and from London by coach, departing from and returning to West Kirby Grammar 

School. The coach will remain with us whilst we are in London to take us to and from all venues. 
• Bed and breakfast accommodation at YHA Thameside, London. 
• The group size will be approximately 50 students plus 4 staff members. 

 
The suggested itinerary for the trip includes: 

• Hypnosis session and workshop 
• Buffet meal with soft drink at Pizza Hut 
• Jack the Ripper Walking Tour 
• Entrance to London Eye 
• Facilitated tour & discussion at Freud Museum 
• Entrance to London Dungeon 

 
Places will be allocated on a first come first served basis. To secure a place for your child/ward, a non-refundable deposit 
of £75.00 is required by Tuesday 5 September 2023. Please pay online and give consent, if appropriate, by using the 
online payment system (if this is likely to cause any financial difficulties, please contact Mr S Clarke, Headteacher, in 
confidence by email to office@wkgs.net). Please ensure you provide any appropriate additional information on the 
electronic consent form when paying online. 
 
The trip is being booked through NST Travel, the UK's leading educational travel company for schools with more than 
45 years’ experience. They work closely with us during the whole tour planning process to ensure that all students will 
get the very best learning experience whilst away. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 

S Cliffe 

 
Miss S Cliffe 
Psychology Teacher 


